
Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit

Board Meeting Sept. 7, 2021

Call to order: 6:30
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Secretary: Carol Kaminski, Treasurer:

Gary Van Sickle
Directors: Sue Van Sickle, Jan Mikkelson, Jim Laber, Doug Laber,

Past President Duane Peverill
Minutes review and approved: 1st Duane, Sue 2nd.
Correspondence:
Treasurer report:
Committee reports:
Education:
Membership:
Newsletter: Articles due Sept. Looking for articles non-club articles,

pictures and tips are appreciated.
Public Lands: Devin Mathis has been contacted. Why are parks open
and the forest is closed? Maybe contact BCHA....Lawyer?

Trailer law change - Duane is following.
Sunshine:
Shaver Lake: Not a single reservation camp. Will accomodate mulitples

with reservations.
Big Meadows: $500 check issued to Katie for block. Lock box lock to be

replaced.
Old Business 1. Poker Ride - Good, Good, Good. Great raffle!

2. Rendezvous - flags and banners to be used for Trail Challenge.
3. Election - Karen D. and Tammy T. names to be added for board
positions. Possible January ranch for location. Duane to followup.
2021 Events
Sept. 11 Memorial Ride location- Big Meadows/ Dessert auction

to be held.
Oct. 7-11 Coastal Mounted Ride (non-club)
RENDEVZOUS Oct. 29-31.
Nov. 6 Election meeting
Dec. 11 Christmas dinner



New Business1. Date change discussion- for MDO - Possibly adding a
January date. Desert ride in Feb. Point Reyes - Jan to

check on
interest. Discussed possibly moving Shaver Poker Ride to spring.

Hensley Lake ride mentioned.
Next meeting Oct. 5,2021
Adjorn 7:30 Jim 1st, Doug 2nd


